
 
Cathedral Elementary School 

December 18, 2024 
Parents and Guardians 

cathedraloffice@aquinasschools.org 
(608) 782-5998 (Office)   (608) 518-0461 (After Care) 

Cathedral Elementary School would like to 
wish you and your family a very Merry 
Christmas! On behalf of our entire faculty 
and staff, I would like to say “Thank You,” 
to all of our families for the generosity you 
continue to show us!  We hope you enjoy a 
fun-filled and relaxing winter break. We look 
forward to seeing you back on Thursday, 
January 2! Please note that current fami-
lies can start to re-enroll 
on Monday, January 6th!   
Peace in Christ,  
Tara Key 
Principal, Cathedral  
Elementary School 

Parent Info: 

Friday, December 20 

• Dress Down Day 

• Cathedral Student Christ-
mas Party in the morning 
with 6th grade Blessed 
Sacrament students 

• No After Care  

 
Monday, Dec. 
23—  
Wednesday, Jan. 
1 
Christmas 
Break! 
 
Thursday, Jan. 2 
Welcome back! 
 
Friday, Jan 3 
Cathedral Spirit Shirt with 
comfortable bottoms 
 
Monday, Jan 6 
Current Families can start 
to re-enroll (new families can 
being on Jan 20) 
 
Wednesday, Jan 8 
Mass at 9:30 a.m. 
(2nd Grade, Ms. Corcoran’s 
Class) 
 

Extra Set of Clothes 
Please make sure over the break 
that you put in an extra set of 
clothes for your child(ren) in their 
backpacks. This would include shirt, 
bottoms, underwear and socks. 
Between an array of accidents 
that can happen along with wet 
snow from the winter, it is very 
helpful to have backup clothes.  


